
 
Catoctin Creek Field Study 

Volunteers Needed  
Saturday Jan. 19th  

 

When: Saturday Jan 19, 11:00-3:00pm  
Inclement Weather Date: Sat. Jan. 26th 11-3pm 
Where: Catoctin Creek Nature Center & Park in Middletown, MD 
Ages: 8 y.o. and up 
Information: Please call # 301-600-2050 

 
On Sat. Jan 19th we will be conducting a survey of macroinvertebrates, tiny 

freshwater insects found in Catoctin Creek. Volunteers are needed to help 

collect, sort, and identify macroinvertebrates. Volunteers are needed to assist 

with water sampling up to 1-2 feet deep. Creek temperatures will be very 

chilly. All volunteers are required to wear boots in order to participate in 

this survey. Please remember to dress for the weather. If you are interested 

in helping with this project please call us and let us know how many people 

will be coming in your group.  

 


